
74 Cobblestone Street 

London, Ontario, Canada 

N5Y5M5 

 

July 19, 2013 

 

Chair and Members, 

Committee of the Whole 

City of London 

300 Dufferin Avenue 

P.O. Box 5035 

London, ON N6A 4L9 

 

 

 

Dear Committee of the Whole; 

 

Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation from the Environmental and Ecological 

Planning Advisory Committee (EEPAC), effective immediately. 

 

This is not a decision made lightly. I have found this Advisory committee and its work to be 

highly rewarding. However my professional schedule is such that I can no longer devote the 

time and investment to EEPAC which it deserves. 

 

I wish all the best for EEPAC and its members. They do important work on behalf of all 

Londoners, and their expertise and commitment are to be highly commended. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to work with such an outstanding group. I appreciate everything I 

have learned from the process of volunteering on a City of London Advisory Committee, and look 

forward to participating similarly in the future. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or if I can ever be of assistance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr Greg Vilk 

Cc: EEPAC Chair and Members 


